
 

 

31/05/2015 

 

Dear Mr Tulloch 

  
As a musician who works at Air Studios very frequently I would like to add 

my strong objection to the proposed development listed on planning 
application 2015/2089/P. 

  
From Bond movies to Batman, George Michael to Coldplay, Air Studios 

has provided a key venue for world class recording facilities since the 
1990's - one of only 2 large scale venues left in London - the other being 

Abbey Road. They are recognised world wide for their work. The 
importance of both studios being able to continue their work cannot be 

overstated; if Air Studios were unable to operate for 6 months or so it 
would be catastrophic for the music business in this country. 

  
Regularly, day after day, because of the existence of this studio,  

employment is provided for hundreds of musicians and our status as 

world class musicians providing world class product is daily reinforced by 
the talent of the recording engineers employed there. 

  
 Please, I urge you,  do take this into account when considering this 

application. 
  

  
with best wishes 

  
  

Jill Streater 
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